
Shepherd’s Refuge is a non-profit organization that enables front line servants of the Lord to
get refreshed and restored in their relationship with the Heavenly Father in order to return

as leaders to their flock. Your support allows us to offer retreats at no cost to pastors and
front line ministry workers. Thank you for praying and giving generously. 

WHAT'S NEW IN 2022?
THERE IS ALMOST NOTHING NEW UNDER THE SUN! "That which is has already

been, And what is to be has
already been; And God

requires an account of what
is past."

Ecclesiastes 3:15 

Dear Friends and Partners of  Shepherd’s Refuge,

"I was on the verge of burnout. I saw the signs, but I
knew there was a light at the end of the tunnel. This

time here has recharged me!"



Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support! 
You make it possible for us to serve ministry leaders in their
time of need at no charge. We are grateful.

Ruedi & Sandy, Hosts

Not surprisingly, we are on par with last year's occupancy
figures, considering that we have not added any more
space, and the demand is not diminishing!
In preparation for the next construction phase, so called
perk tests for all sites were successfully done.
The blueprints for the care-takers cabin have been
finalized and approved.
The site for this cabin has been cleared of trees.
Our new reservation system has reduced the back-office
workload by more than 50%!

We would love to be able to tell you that the Care-Givers
Cabin is completed, but that is not yet the case. 
We would just as much love to tell you that the Shalom Cabin
is completed, but you guessed it, that has not yet happened
either!
So, what is going on at Shepherd's Refuge?

 Artist's rendering of the 
Caretakers Cabin

https://shepherdsrefuge.org/


We are grateful for all that you have done
and that you continue to stand with us as
we move forward advancing the work of

supporting pastors and ministry
leadership.

THANK YOU!
REMEMBERING A SPECIAL FRIEND

"It was a very restful getaway. May the Lord continue to use it for His glory 
as you minister to His Shepherds. Thanks."

D. and C. G. pastors inner city of Atlanta, GA 

	 P.O. Box 1221, Dahlonega, GA 30533
ph. 404-474-0686  

info@shepherdsrefuge.org 
	

Give online: www.shepherdsrefuge.org 



Clearing of the Caretakers Cabin site in progress

Family and Friends of Betty Wieneke contributed
to a special Memorial Fund in memory of her as a

faithful partner of Shepherd's Refuge.
She had the wellbeing of pastors on her heart, and

with her joyful smile added more than financial
support!

Thank you, Betty!
Thank you, Family and Friends!
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